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The Department of Computer Science organised a “Working Module Display” on 

Computer Science and Technology for all streams at karunya court on 6 November 

2023 at 10:30am. This program's primary goal was to inspire students to investigate 

their understanding of computer science and technology through workable modules. 

The students showcased many working modules and presentation models pertaining 

to the most recent advancements in computer science and technology. This module 

emphasized information acquisition and was highly inventive. The pupils took an 

active role in the activity. Students and faculty were the ones that enjoyed it the 

most.  

 

 
PSLV Aditya L1 Module Display 

 
Different types of modules presented by 
students 

 
Students presented Air cooler module  

 
Students explaining water level indicator 
alarm 

 



 
 Presented different display models also 

 

 


